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NOTICE OF ONLINE MEETING 
 

the 
 

MID-MICHIGAN DISTRICT HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
(Clinton, Gratiot, Montcalm Counties) 

 
BOARD OF HEALTH 

 
Will conduct its Organizational Meeting online only on Wednesday, January 27, 2021 beginning at 9:00 a.m. 
due to the highly-contagious COVID-19 virus and to assure compliance with federal, state, and local health 
guidance and requirements. 

 
The public will be afforded the opportunity to address the Board of Health with comments, 
including any item not on the agenda. To participate by video, access Zoom at the following link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84666735394?pwd=TXpMSGErRnk1dncyb2hHeFBFditTQT09 and 
use Meeting ID 846 6673 5394; Passcode 199616. To participate by phone, call 1-312-626-6799; 
then enter the Meeting ID.  

 
The public wishing to participate will be muted during the business portion of the meeting. During the Public 
Comment portion of the meeting, the Chairperson will request comments and the public will be unmuted at that 
time. To contact a Board member to provide input before the meeting, please contact Cynthia Partlo, Board 
Secretary at the contact information below. 
 
This meeting is open to all members of the public under Michigan’s Open Meetings Act (OMA) (including Public 
Act 228 modifying the OMA). The Mid-Michigan District Board of Health will provide necessary reasonable 
auxiliary aids and services, such as signers for the hearing impaired, interpreters, and audio tapes of printed 
materials being considered at the meeting, to individuals with disabilities upon advanced notice. Individuals with 
disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Mid-Michigan District Board of Health 
immediately by emailing, writing, or calling: 
 

Cynthia M. Partlo, Board Secretary 
615 N. State St. 

Stanton, Michigan  48888-9702 
(989) 831-3610 

E-Mail:  cpartlo@mmdhd.org  

 

 

 
Posted 1/13/2021. 
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